Popcorn Wednesday’s

The Parent Council and the Grade 6 class will be selling popcorn at
the second nutrition break on Wednesdays. This popcornis “Farm
to Table Popcorn - 32 x 23g”. The bags will be selling for $1.00
each.

Pumpkin Contest

We will be having a pumpkin carving contest again this year. Your pumpkins should be
brought into the school the morning of Tuesday, October 30th. Judging will take place
between 10:30 and 1:00 p.m. The five categories
are:

Most Unusual

Best Carved

Most Perfect Shape
Largest by Weight

AN NENEN

Best Decorated

We allow battery operated lighting for your pumpkin if you wish.
All pumpkins should be taken home by the end of the day. Any pumpkins left at school
will be composted. Thanks to the School Council for running this and offering prizes to
all participants.



